PHYSICS DEPARTMENT
YALE UNIVERSITY

Sloane Laboratory ] : ¢
217 Prospect Street Via Air Mail

New Haven 11, Connecticut

December 21, 1962

Professor F. Gursey

c/o Department of Physics
CERN

Geneva 23, Switzerland

Dear Professor Girsey:

T wonder whether you are likely to be making a visit to the
United States some time soon, I understand from Professor Sinanoglu
that you are on leave this year from your regular position at Ankara
and that a trip to the United States is not out of the question, If
you are contemplating coming to this country, it would be very nice
if you could come to Yale and &ﬁ give us a talk here.

Your record and accomplishments have produced a considerable
impression in our department. Professor Hughes, our Chﬁgggan, and
others have many things they would like to talk with yo y oth in physics
and otherwise.,

Sincerely yours,

J%k.'Eéprnqa;:j::

Gregory Breit
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Bogazlgl Onlversites
Arglv ve Doklmantasyon Merkez!
Kigisel Argivlerle [stanbul'da Bilim, Koltor ve Egitim Tarihi

Feza Glirsey Arsivi
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